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Attn: Paul Freeman

Dendrobium Coal Mine Extension Project
Dear Paul,

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment and advice on the Dendrobium Mine Expansion
Project. The lllawarra Shoalhaven Public Health Unit has reviewed the proponent'’s response to
submissions document, with a focus on the potential human health risks associated with air and water
emissions.

The Public Health Unit has no specific comments regarding the response to submissions.

Please contact me on 4221 6700 or glendon.lee@health.nsw.gov.au if you require advice on any
specific aspects of this proposal or require any further information.

Regards

Glendon Lee
Senior Environmental Health Officer
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